
Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting
Meeting Minutes
August 14, 2022

Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Lauren Blount, Josh Kerr, Phil Drozd
Others in Attendance: Chris Mulligan, Josh Bridegroom
The Meeting was called to order in the GYB Boardroom at 3:00 pm
Motion to approve last month’s minutes. Motion approved.

TREASURER'S REPORT-
● 19,267.09 in the bank

○ Trophy check outstanding still (roughly 2,300)
● Rebate check coming from Fox since we did not use them for trophies
● End of season cost was $1262.00
● Accountant has all information and meeting this week to go over all 501C information and taxes

○ Allows for raffles and 50/50s for next season

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT-
● Survey results- 29 parents responded, 7 kids responded

○ Once all surveys returned put out a report from the survey findings
● Babe Ruth League is transitioning to SportsEngine from SportsSignUp Play

○ There is a cost for using the system but there is not an individual player fee like SportsSignUp
so the costs should come close to even

○ Sign ups next season bring chromebooks and draft cards to have filled out at registration to
accommodate new system

● Working on getting decals for the scoreboards
○ Will have power to them for next season
○ Considering asking town (landlord) to fix the power

● Babe Ruth concession stand was “broken into”. The door was left open and items were stolen, but the
lock was not actually broken. Seems this was done by someone with a key.

MAJOR/MINOR REPORT- N/A
ROOKIE/TBALL REPORT- N/A

OLD BUSINESS-
1. N/A

NEW BUSINESS
1. Safety Day (27th) 12-4pm

○ Guess the number of balls in the bucket- $25 off next season
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○ Create a Tshirt coloring page for kids
■ Participants get prizes?
■ Pictures posted to facebook page and on display in concession stand
■ Bring flyers from previous safety days to hand out

2. GYB gator
○ Fix it? Sell it? Kyle is still debating the next step

3. Closing Ceremonies
○ Next year adjust the time and do them under the lights
○ Movies and ice cream continue next year

4. Need to close the fields and concessions
○ Label materials as we close things down
○ Clean out concessions
○ Meet Saturday the 20th at 10a
○ Rookie and T Ball fields already done

5. Board Elections- PUT IN BY NEXT MEETING
current applications-

○ Kyle President
○ Erinn Communications
○ Stevie Treasurer

6. Parents Night Out GYB fundraiser
○ Ticket cost + Raffles
○ Possibly at Set Em Up in October

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 3:45 pm Next Meeting September TBD
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